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Media Release

For Immediate release:  June 12, 2013
DOWNTOWN HAMILTON BIA TO REWARD SMOKERS WHO PUT BUTTS IN RIGHT PLACE

Hamilton, Ontario:  The members of the Downtown Hamilton Business Improvement Area (BIA) are focusing on a campaign to recognize the need for more education when it comes to cigarette butt litter on Downtown streets.  
On Wednesday, June 19th the Downtown BIA with its volunteers and staff will be picking up cigarette butt litter in the BIA and bringing it to Gore Park for a demonstration on the quantity of litter on the street that needs to be addressed.

A public media conference will be held at 11 am in Gore Park as part of the Gore Park Summer Promenade.  Various representatives from the City of Hamilton’s Public Works, and Bylaw Enforcement Departments will be on hand to discuss with the public the various bylaws that are being put into force such as the Cigarette Litter fines and the Smoking in Public Parks Bylaw which took effect in June 2012.  They will also be on hand to point out the more than 30 locations where cigarette butt containers have been placed around Downtown Hamilton as part of a concentrated effort to prevent cigarette litter.  

Una Gibbons, Chair of the BIA’s Planning and Beautification Committee says “The BIA volunteers, Clean City Liaison Committee members and police officers will also be using an incentive program to reward correct behaviour. We extend a special thank you to Pioneer Energy for donating special rewards for smokers who put cigarette waste in the right place.”
“Changing habitual behaviour is the key to preventing cigarette litter. As an affiliate of the Keep America Beautiful organization, we have seen how this approach can be very successful in reducing cigarette litter and keeping it off our streets,” says the City of Hamilton’s Clean City Liaison Committee Chair Larry Husack. 
Hamilton Police Services officers will also be on hand to show their support for the awareness campaign to encourage people to stop throwing cigarette butts on the ground.  

“This proactive approach by the BIA to reward good behaviour while identifying bylaw infractions is the only way to curb this form of litter.”  says  Gerry Murphy, Downtown BIA Chairman.  “These types of programs will contribute to the overall perception that someone cares about our Downtown streets and that by improving the appearance of Downtown we invite investment and pedestrian activity to the area.” Hamilton Police Services have been working with the BIA to improve the quality of life for all citizens of Downtown Hamilton and will be enforcing the law with greater vigilance over the next few weeks.  
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For further information contact Kathy G. Drewitt, Executive Director, Downtown Hamilton Business Improvement Area, Telephone (905) 523-1646, Fax (905) 523-5433, 

Email info@downtownhamilton.org
